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May 22, 2020

Dear Woodland Park Families,

We are happy to share with you that the school will be opening up on Monday June 1,
as announced last week. Currently, our district’s plan is being submitted to the Minister
of Education for approval and we will be sharing that plan with you early next week.

We will be strictly following provincial and district health and safety protocols. For
example, students will be required to wash their hands frequently and to distance
themselves from others. A day-time custodian will be in attendance to provide on-
going cleaning throughout the day.

The plan will include which days children will come to school as we are not yet returning
to full time face to face instruction. As we get back to school, families can expect a mix
of in-class and online learning. Our teachers and support staff are committed to your
children’s success and will continue to support them until the end of June.

Every attempt will be made to ensure children from the same families are attending on
the same days. Specific instructions around where children will go in the mornings and
how they will be collected after school will be shared.

As always, thank you so much for all you are doing to support the learning at home, and
for keeping the communication flowing with the teachers. We look forward to
seeing students’ happy faces very soon.

Please feel free to contact the school should you have any questions.

Enjoy your weekend!

Sincerely,

Paul Taylor, Principal

Rosie Johal, Vice Principal



